

## Maine State Board of Nursing

## 295 WATER STREET AUGUSTA, MAINE 04330 TEL. 289-5324

October 4, 1990

Lisa M. Seamans RFD #2, Box 186 Newport, ME 04953

Dear Ms. Seamans:

This letter will confirm the action taken by the Board at its September 19, 1990, meeting concerning the complaint filed against you by Eastern Maine Medical Center.

The Board made the following findings of fact:

- 1. You admit to diversion of drugs and the forging of prescriptions.
- You state that you do not have a long standing problem with drug abuse. It has only been within the last 9 months that you have diverted drugs and forged prescriptions.
- 3. You state that you did not abuse while on duty.
- There is no documented patient harm.
- 5. You have completed a 28 day in-patient treatment program.
- 6. You are not currently involved in an aftercare program.

The Board has accepted the voluntary surrender of your license. A consent agreement will be offered to you after your enrollment in an aftercare program, a report is received by your aftercare counselor and your criminal case is resolved.

You will be notified when the Baord will next meet with you.

Sincerely yours,

MAINE STATE BOARD OF NURSING

Jean C. Caron, R.N., M.S. Executive Director

JCC:vlc

cc: Marvin H. Glazier, Esq.
James D. Bivins, Assistant Attorney General